

December 2023 Circular

ASCHP Christmas Appreciation and Holiday Closure Information

Dear ASCHP Members,

As the holiday season unfolds, ASCHP wishes to extend its heartfelt gratitude to the esteemed members of the ASCHP for their unwavering cooperation and dedication throughout the past year. Your collective efforts have been instrumental in shaping the success and positive momentum of our collaborative endeavours.

This festive season, we express our sincerest wishes for joy, warmth, and cherished moments with loved ones. Your commitment to excellence has been a driving force behind our achievements, and we are truly thankful for the remarkable contributions each member has made.

In light of the upcoming holidays, we would like to inform you that THE ASCHP office will close at 15:00 on December 14, 2023, and will reopen on January 8, 2024. This break aims to provide our valued members and dedicated staff with an opportunity for well-deserved rest and rejuvenation.

We look forward to continuing our shared journey of success in the coming year. May the holiday season bring you moments of joy, reflection, and renewed energy for the exciting opportunities that lie ahead.

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year.

Warm regards, ASCHP

Dr. Liezl Herholdt (CEO)

012 111 9002

